
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 
 
June 6, 2023 
 
Connecticut Siting Council 
10 Franklin Square  
New Britain, CT 06051 
 
RE: EM-T-MOBILE-011-220708 12 Burr Road, Bloomfield, Connecticut 
 
Dear Council, 
 
The purpose of this letter is to notify the Siting Council that the construction activity associated with the 
above-referenced T-Mobile telecommunications facilities has been completed. 
 
The Council acknowledged the above referenced exempt modification request on 9/12/2022.  T-Mobile 
hereby notifies the Council that construction of this modification is now complete.  Photos of the modification 
have been included.  A Professional Engineer’s letter has been attached as well. 
 
If you have any questions or need any additional information regarding these facilities, please do not hesitate 
to contact me. 
 
Eric Breun 
Transcend Wireless 
1 International Blvd., Suite 400 
Mahwah, NJ 07495 
201-658-7728 
ebreun@transcendwireless.com 
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976 Tabor Road, Unit 6, Morris Plains, NJ 07950 

 
T-Mobile Northeast, LLC        May 9, 2023 
4 Sylvan Way 
Parsippany, NJ 07054 
 
Subject:   Closeout Letter 
Site Address:   12 Burr Rd, Boomfield, CT 06002 
Site Number:   CTHA859A 
Elevated Number:  23009-TRN 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Elevated Engineering, PLLC (“Elevated”) conducted a site inspection on May 5, 2023 to determine 
installation compliance with the construction documents for the T-Mobile initiative for the above 
referenced site. Reference documents are as follows: 
 

• Construction Drawings by Chappell Engineering Associates dated 08/25/22. 
• Structural Analysis Report by Tower Engineering Solutions dated 05/18/22. 
• Mount Analysis Report by Tower Engineering Solutions dated 05/25/22. 

 
It was determined that the equipment was installed as intended on the construction documents. 
Therefore, based on the aforementioned, this site is in compliance with the drawings. 
 
The conclusions reached in this evaluation are only applicable for the equipment described above.  There 
is no qualification made or implied by this report for existing conditions not involved with the upgraded 
equipment.  
 
If you have any questions or require additional information about this matter, please contact me at our 
Morris Plains NJ office at 862-242-8050. 
 
Sincerely, 
Elevated Engineering, PLLC 
 

 
 
Nicholas D. Barile, PE 
Director of Engineering 
CT PE License No. 28643 
 
 
 


